
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith 
 

 (01484) 712895   

 admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

Waterloo Road, 

Brighouse, 

West Yorkshire 

HD6 2AN 

ST. ANDREW’S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian community 

 

LC/PG 
 
11th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Young Voices Concert 8th January 2024 
 
Our school choir are now in full preparation for their performance on: Monday 8th 
January 2024  
 
Please see below details of what your child will need and the plan for the day ahead. 
 
Children are to arrive in school as normal in the morning in uniform. Children who have 
ordered Young Voices t-shirts will be given them at school to change into. Otherwise, 
please send your child with a plain white t-shirt to change into. 
 
Children will have their lunch as normal at school but will need a packed lunch for 
their tea time break at the arena. As with all school trips please ensure there are no 
fizzy drinks or glass bottles, and that they are kept in named carrier bag that can be 
easily disposed of when empty.  
 
The coach will leave St Andrew’s at 12:30pm in order to get parked and into the arena in 
good time for the rehearsal. All children will be given a label to wear with the school 
name and school contact number on. No child will leave their seat in the arena without 
an adult from school.  
 
At 5:00pm – 6:00pm the children will have a tea break. Please ensure your child has 
plenty of drinks and snacks with them as it is a long day. The concert will commence at 
7:00pm. 
 
The concert finishes at 8:45pm. All children must return to school on the coach and we 
ask that parents meet us at school at 10:00pm to collect their child. If we are likely to be 
earlier or later, you will be notified via text message. Please keep your mobile phones 
with you.  
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Mrs L Clarke  
Choir Leader 

 


